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October 8, 2007 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I have known Bob Pierry as owner and general manager for Roger Bullivant Inc. for the past 15+ years.  

Our company, Stonebrook Builders, has within the past two years hired his consulting firm, Pierry 

Consulting, to establish and plot the original construction elevations for the approximately 50 single-family 

homes and town homes we annually build.  We have done this for a number of years, previously using a 

Registered Professional Surveyor for this service.  Once I learned that Mr. Pierry had begun this service, I 

did not hesitate to switch our company knowing we would get a much more professional and complete 

representation of these elevations from his firm. 

 

Since I have known Mr. Pierry, I know of his involvement with Home Buyers Warranty (2-10), a home 

building warranty company and other organizations in an effort to improve the homebuilding industry.  I 

would highly recommend his firm and have done so already.  I expect to use Pierry Consulting for years to 

come.  Mr. Pierry is a man of strong character that does what he says he will do, something that is greatly 

appreciated and is sorely missing in our industry today.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if further questions can be answered.  I can be reached at the number 

listed below. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tommy J. Jackson 

President, Stonebrook Builders  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


